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PUBLIC MEETING SET IN FRENCHGLEN TO DISCUSS NEARBY 
JUNIPER CUTTING PROJECT 

 
HINES, Oregon – A public meeting is set for Wednesday, December 17, at 3:00 p.m. at 
the Frenchglen Fire Guard Station to discuss an ongoing juniper cutting project in the 
Frenchglen area.  An open session for public questions and comments will follow a short 
presentation from Malheur National Wildlife Refuge and Bureau of Land Management 
(BLM) project proponents.  Anyone interested is encouraged to attend.   

For more information about the juniper project or the public meeting, contact Shane 
Theall at the Malheur National Wildlife Refuge at (541) 493-2612, or Cam Swisher at the 
BLM at (541) 573-4487. 

 


